
ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

  

“To Live Love and Learn in a Caring Christian Community” 

NOVEMBER / DECEMBER 2016 

HEAD TEACHER MISSION AWARDS 

  

At the whole school assembly this morning we presented the Headteacher 
Mission award certificate to the following pupils who have been actively living 

out our school mission statement: 

Ash –  Luisa and Francesco 

Beech – Patrick and Michael 
Cedar – Luca and Brian 

Elm –  Vivienne and Ronan 

Fir –  Harry and Francesca 

Hazel – Cristina and Matthew 

Maple – Richard and Clara 

Oak – Amelia and Mya 

Pine – George and Isabella 

Sycamore – Genevieve and Lucas 

Willow – Amy and Aimee 

  

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Thank you  to everyone who supported the Christmas Raffle – the winners were 
drawn and the parents of the following children won and collected their 

wonderful prizes : 
1st Lottie  – Acorn   2nd Mateo  – Willow   3rd Hannah  – Willow 

4th Jack  – Cedar   5th Poppy – Acorn   6th Anthony  – Elm    
7th Ava – Sycamore   8th Eliza  – Acorn. 

  

100 CLUB 

Today is the last day of school before Christmas!!  The School Association's 100 
Club's December draw winners were drawn today in assembly.  As always, the 

children were very excited and cheered for the children of 
the prize winners!!  Today was our special Christmas draw - all prize monies 

are doubled!! 
The winners are:  

  

First Prize - £50 - Mrs Janet Boulter (#83)   Second Prize - £30 - Mrs Sam 
Boe  (#10)  

Third Prize - £10 - Mrs Eileen Ngeh (#86) 

  

The cheques to the winners will be available to collect from the School Office 
this afternoon. 

  

IPAD 

Thank you to those who bought "Apple" tickets to enter into our prize draw 
for an iPad.  As always the continued support of the greater family of St 



Joseph's is much appreciated. 

The winner is : Jason Saunders . Congratulations Jason! 

  
Thank you for your continued support and we would like to wish you all a very 

Merry  Christmas!! 
 

Many thanks from your School Association 

  
  

Key Stage 2 children who play the violin please remember your violins on the 
first day back to school. 

Mrs Parrish our Uniform lady will be visiting us on Thursday 12th January at 
3.15 in the school hall. 

  
 

 


